
 

 

 

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses 

them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment. 

 

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team 

 

Planning Ref:   2016/6333/P 

Address:           1a Well Road    NW3 

Description:      Enforcement work 

Case Officer:  Rob Tulloch    Date:   1 December 2016 

 

 

 

The presentation of this application seems to be over-detailed, tending to obscure the 

basic issues, which are that work on party walls and screening set out in the approved 

Permission documents has not been executed correctly.  There is the probability of 

neighbour overlooking and loss of privacy.   

 

The work has not been rectified, and enforcement action has been initiated; the 

application is intended to evade this action.   

 

We support this enforcement, and call for refusal. 

 


